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From Tuesday 3rd March, vitamin D requesting in the ICE system will change in order to reflect the NHSGGC 

Vitamin D guideline. When making a vitamin D request, you will be presented with a dialogue box containing a 

summary of the current guidelines and prompted to supply an indication for the request (see below). Should 

none of the listed indications apply, the request will be rejected and information on recommended treatment will 

be provided. 

Changes to Vitamin D requesting via ICE 

North Glasgow Sector 

Please note this does not represent a change to the existing pathway, but a means of reinforcing the current 

NHSGGC Vitamin D guideline to avoid unnecessary testing. A link to the guideline will be available via ICE by 

clicking on the “More Info” button (see above). 
 

The above change has been approved by the LMC and GP interface group.  

https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/249909/vitamin-d-prevention-and-treatment-of-deficiency-in-adults-v3-jul-2018.pdf
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/249909/vitamin-d-prevention-and-treatment-of-deficiency-in-adults-v3-jul-2018.pdf

